
 

 

    

   

      

  

 

Updated: April 16, 2018 
     

 

Updated Route 96X Nashville/Murfreesboro Relax & Ride detours 
 
Effective the start of service on Tuesday, April 17, 2018 through the end of service on Friday, April 20, 2018, 
Route 96X will not serve the Murfreesboro Rover Station due to a temporary street closure along Burton 
Street between Walnut Street and Maple Street.  
 
On Monday, April 23, 2018, the Route 96X will return to the detour below that normally services the Rover 
Station. 
 
Please refer to the Transit App on your mobile device for more information.  
 

Effective Tuesday, January 2, 2018, and continuing until further notice, Route 96X Nashville/Murfreesboro 
Relax & Ride buses will resume their regular route to the Rover Transit Center in Murfreesboro.  However, 
minor detours will remain in place near the center.  Detailed information about the direction the buses will travel 
while on detours is listed below. 
 
96X Nashville/Murfreesboro Relax & Ride – From Nashville: Continue Burton to Maple, right on Maple, left 
on West College Street, and left on Highland Avenue to the regular route.  To Nashville: Continue on Highland 
to College Street, right on East College Street, right on Maple, and left on Burton to the regular route.  
 
For more information, call RTA Customer Care at 615-862-5950 weekdays from 6:30 a.m. to 8 p.m., 
Saturdays from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. and Sundays from 10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ADA Coordinator: 615-862-5950 


